
Environmental Protection Agency 
Office of Climate. 
Licensing & Resource Use 
P.O. Box 3000 
Johnstown Castle Estate. 
Co. Wexford. 

above for the following reasons: 

28'h January 2009 

Re: Application by Oxigen Environmental Ltd, for a licence to ope 
MSiiZgement-Facility3t-LisTiiagratt~and-Corran-ure Towristan-dsJ I- 

,.d an Integrated Waste 
11111 1 
Ivan, Co. CavanTYour'Tefi- - --- - - - -  

WO248/01 
I 

sent the CavanKootehil! ro 
ven the prop,osed increase \ 
afety hazards. At present th 

the Cootehill road and given the proposed increased traffic I 

problems. 

4. The existing Cootehill road leading to the Landfill is presente 
the road subsiding, previous flooding on the road and increa 

. grease evident on the road surface and verges. This is direct1 
landfill trucks using the road. 

5. The local residents and people from the surrounding areas (i 
greatly as a result of landfill odours, which have been as a re 
facility. This has greatly affected the local residence, includin 

,.". .:. : ,  .~ ... , , . ,,.. . . I  .a 

I 1  

I 
in poor dondition with sections of 
?d levels bf dirt, rubbish and 
related to the heavy volumes of 

Eluding Cavan Town) have suffered 
At of mismanagement at the 
our own family. 
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7. The value of my property has been greatly reduced due to the 
facility. 

1 1  
11. The ongoing pollution arising from the existing facility at present is totally unacceptable. This 

has been highlighted in the EPA’s interim inspection reports of the landfill and the County 
Council have been previously prosecuted for their breaches of the existing licence. The present 
and previous operators of the landfill have been unable to operate the facility in accordance 
with the licence requirements. Therefore the facility should be permanently closed, as it poses a 
serious health and safety risk. 

/ I  
1 1  

I 

ave-serious concerns-over the removal of the lechiate from-the landfill-(via.tvactor-and- - - 
nkeq). Should an accident occur or the lechiate from the,tanker on route leak it could 
ntaminateithe area and cause serious health risks to us., , I 

I/ 

I i 
e hereby request the Environmental Protection Agency to refuse this application for a licence and ’ 

I word towards the closure df the landfill. 

mismanagement of the landfill 

I 
I 

I 
Andrew O’Gorman j 

Drumbo, Cavan 
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